
Provincial and Federal 
Consultation Alert 
 

2021-2024 Conservation and Demand 

Management Framework 
 

Ministry 

Provincial Ministry of Energy, Northern Development and Mines 

Consultation Deadline 

22 August 2020 

Summary 

The province’s energy conservation and demand management programs that run 

under the Save on Energy name are governed by an overarching framework that 
expires on December 31st, 2020. This consultation seeks input to develop a new 
framework.    

Proposed Form of Input 

A submission on the ERO website.  

Rationale 

The City of Guelph participates in the province’s conservation and demand 
management programs.  

Lead 

Facilities and Energy Management – Infrastructure, Development and Enterprise 

Link to Ministry Website 

https://ero.ontario.ca/notice/019-2132 
 

Contact Information  

Intergovernmental Services 

Chief Administrative Office 

City Hall, 1 Carden Street, Guelph ON   N1H 3A1 

519-37-5602 

TTY: 519-826-9771 

https://ero.ontario.ca/notice/019-2132

